
 A Message from Mrs Wathen and Mr Spink

Welcome back to the new academic year here at Ebor Gardens Primary Academy.
It has been lovely this week to see our young people back in school and getting to know their new adults and
their new routines. We look forward to our weekly message to you all with all the wonderful goings-on that
happen each week. We have also welcomed new staff members to our school this week. In Year 2 we have
welcomes Miss Potter as a graduate teaching assistant, in Year 4 Mr Ashton has joined 4RM as an apprentice
teacher, Miss Smith has joined our teaching team as class teacher in 4CS and Ms Cuthbert has joined us as a
trainee teacher who will be working in 3NB and 1AD across the Autumn term. In UKS2, we have been joined by
Miss Dosanjh who is our new Assistant Principal - you will see her on the gates at the start and end of school.
Next week, our weekly Celebration assemblies will resume on Fridays and we are looking forward to finding
out who has certificates for their excellent effort and learning. 
We will let you know as soon as possible about food in the Community Hub as we are awaiting information
from our charity providers. As soon as we know when the food bank will be open again, you will be the first to
know.

Have a lovely weekend everyone, see you on Monday.
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N - RBT - 98% RDO - 86%

1AD - 86% 1AD - 79% 2HW - 97%

2RK - 87% 3JH - 86% 3NB - 83%

4CS - 90% 4RM - 80% 5NP/LW - 82%

5HW - 88% 6FA - 86% 6LB - 97%

Whole School attendance
this week is 87%.
We are aiming for 96%+

Biscuit Bears will be back on their
travels next week.








